SPECIAL BUDGET MEETING – MARCH 19, 2012

Minutes of the special budget meeting of the Township Committee held in the municipal building on March 19, 2012.

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Frederick J. Grant at 6:00 p.m. Roll call vote: William Bumbernick, present; Jeffrey S. Craig, present; Thomas J. Decker, present; Samuel N. Giordano, present; Frederick J. Grant, present.

2012 MUNICIPAL BUDGET

Discussion was held on the proposed 2012 municipal budget with all department heads in attendance. Many budget figures were again cut including reducing the three part-time police officers' hours to 5 hours/week.

Discussion was also held regarding the consideration of charging the local school for their sewer and water bills in the future.

There being no further business, by motion of Mr. Craig, seconded by Mr. Decker, the meeting adjourned at 8:40p.m.

Roll call vote unanimous.

SUSAN M. COSTILL, Twp. Clerk